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August 30, 2016 

VIA IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Wasghinton, DC 20554 

Re: Surrender of International Section 214 Authorization of Interactive 
Intelligence Telecom, Inc.; ITC-214-20151117-00272 

Dear Ms. Dortch:  

Pursuant to Section 63.19 of the rules of the Federal Communications Commission, 
Interactive Intelligence Telecom, Inc. (“Interactive Intelligence”) hereby surrenders its 
International Section 214 Authorization granted in IB File No. ITC-214-20151117-00272, 
effective as of the date of this letter.  

Interactive Intelligence’s international communications services are limited to the 
provision of interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol (“VoIP”) services.  Accordingly, 
Interactive Intelligence does not provide any international telecommunications services that 
would require Section 214 authority and has no U.S. customers to which the customer 
notification requirements of Section 63.19(a)(1)-(2) would apply.   

Notwithstanding the foregoing, although Interactive Intelligence is surrendering its 
International 214 Authorization, it is not discontinuing its international interconnected VoIP 
service.  

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned with any questions regarding this 
surrender.     

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
Aaron M. Bartell 
Counsel for Interactive Intelligence Telecom, Inc.  

 
cc: David Krech, Associate Division Chief, Telecommunications and Analysis Division, IB 




